
Monday, September 16th 

 

 

 

CROSS COUNTRY 
The girl's cross country team did an amazing job this 
weekend as they faced over 20 teams in the 
Rensselaer invitational. A huge shout out to the 8th grade 
girls team who brought home a first place win. There were 
also lots of personal records set this Saturday which were 
made by the following girls: Leah Castle, Sara Flippo, 
Emma Friessema, Julene Haigh, Rylan Kleminski. Emma 
Platopoulos, Abby Puskarich, Kaylie Schaffenberger, 
Willow Bruggeman, Eva Brumm, Janelle Rokita, Mia 
Barsich, Aubree Schmidt, and Izzy Silvas. Great job, 
ladies. 
Many personal record were made by the majority of the boys this past 
weekend as well, including: Eric Berg, Zach Brumm, Aiden Kowal, Nick 
Pezzuto, Anthony Rossi, Liam Espinoza, Josh Failor, Mason Majewski, Xavier 
Marquez, Cole Messmer, and Finnegan O'Shea. Great job, boys! 

 

PAWS FOR A CAUSE 
The first meeting of Paws for a Cause will be today, after 
school in the Library until 4:30 pm.  You must bring your 
signed permission slip to attend.  Permission slips are in 
the office.  Paws for a Cause is open for any student 
grades 5 to 8. 

 
5th GRADE SPELL BOWL 



5th grade Spell Bowl, our first practice will be tomorrow in Mrs. Mesko's room, 
705. Practice will be from 3:45-4:30. Feel free to bring a snack, and please 
make sure you have a ride home after practice. 
 

5th GRADE CHOIR 

Our first 5th grade choir meeting is being postponed to NEXT week 
Wednesday, September 25th.  We will NOT be meeting this week 
Wednesday.  If you were not here on Friday to attend our call-out meeting, 
please head down to Mrs. Arroyo's room at the end of the day to pick up an 
information packet and permission form. 

 
BEST BUDDIES 
Best Buddies will have their first meeting of the year 
Wednesday, September 18, after school until 4:30 p.m. in 
the Cafeteria. Please ask your parents to arrive at 4:20 
p.m. to fill out paperwork. 

 
STUDENT COUNCIL 
Student Council will have a meeting on Wednesday, 
September 18, at 8:00 a.m. in room 803.  Please bring 
your completed nomination forms.  If you are running for 
an officer position, please have your speeches prepared 
for Wednesday.  Any questions, please see Mr. Magdziarz 
or Ms. Gleason. 
 
MIDDLE SCHOOL ACTING WORKSHOP 
Any 5-8 grade student interested in attending a middle 
school acting workshop, there are flyers in the office.  The 
workshop will be held at Lake Central High School on 
September 28th from 3:30-6:00 pm. 

 
2014 FALL JUNIOR CENTRALETTE DANCE CLINIC 



There will be a dance clinic on Saturday, September 
21st.  If you attend this clinic, you will perform with the 
Centralettes at the Lake Central High School Homecoming 
Game on October 4th, 2024. Check out the attached link 
for more information to sign up.  
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/2024-fall-junior-
centralettes-dance-clinic-tickets-
997247302527?aff=ebdsshios 
Flyers are available in the front office. 
  
BACK TO SCHOOL SPIRIT WEAR SALE 
There is currently a back-to-school sale going on until 
September 10th.  30% OFF SITEWIDE!  There is free 
shipping on orders over $75.  Check it out! 
 
https://1stplace.sale/107077 
 

PARENT INFORMATION 

TUTORING--BEFORE SCHOOL TUESDAYS AND 

THURSDAYS, 8:00-8:30 AM. 

 
SPECIAL EDUCATION PARENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING-
SEPTEMBER 18TH, 2024 
The Lake Central School Corporation Special Education 
Parent Advisory Committee (SEPAC) is excited to 
announce the first LCSC SEPAC Community meeting for 
the year. Come join us September 18th 6:00 pm, in 
learning innovative ways on Inclusion in Education.  

 
Picture Retake day is Monday, October 28th. 
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2024 YEARBOOK ON SALE NOW!  
YEARBOOKS MUST BE ORDERED ONLINE. NO 
ORDERS WILL BE ACCEPTED IN SCHOOL. 
How to order a yearbook:  
Visit https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/
job/12888 
YEARBOOK SALE DATES: 
09/11-10/31 FALL SALE                $30 
11/01-12/31 SEMESTER I SALE   $35 
01/01-04/01 SEMESTER 2 SALE  $40 
If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Sulek 
at ksulek@lcscmail.com or Mrs. Brink 
at ebrink@lcscmail.com. 
 
****************************************************************** 
PLANNING AHEAD 
The next early release date is Tuesday, October 8th. 
 
 
STUDENT EARLY DISMISSAL 
Please make sure to send your child in with a note if you need to take 
them out of school early. Have your child bring the note to the office first 
thing in the morning, and we will write a pass for them to leave class. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
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